
Letter:  Sass  should  be
appointed to S. Tahoe council
To the community,

In light of Claire Fortier’s expected, yet somewhat sudden,
departure from the South Lake Tahoe City Council last week,
the big question that looms in the minds of many of us city Of
South Lake Tahoe voters is who and how will Claire Fortier be
replaced.

In my opinion, and in the opinion of many of my fellow South
Lake Tahoe voters, whom will hopefully voice their opinion on
this matter in some way, shape, or form, feel that the only
one specific course of action that would be an acceptable
resolution to this situation would be to appoint Austin Sass
to the council seat vacated by Ms. Fortier.

By virtue of the results of last month’s election it’s quite
obvious that the voters have no desire to see Bruce Grego
return to a council seat. I am also quite sure that most city
of South Lake Tahoe voters would be highly dismayed were the
council to opt for a costly special election. The voters have
spoken and the council, in my opinion, should not waste any
more time or money on this issue, and should appoint whom I,
and many others, see as the most qualified candidate, who
burns with a fire to serve his community to the best of his
ability. And I just want to remind you that those abilities
are highly developed, and he is highly qualified and prepared
to take on the work load that accompanies the job of a city
council member of the city of South Lake Tahoe.

Respectfully,

Toogee Sielsch, South Lake Tahoe

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/12/letter-sass-should-be-appointed-to-s-tahoe-council/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/12/letter-sass-should-be-appointed-to-s-tahoe-council/

